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26th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 6th July, Willow class will be having a whole day of forest school, as this will be 
their last opportunity to visit the forest before they leave.  
 
We will be spending the whole day in the forest, therefore your children will need to ensure 
they have everything they need for the day with them. They will need: 
 

• Long trousers - even if it is hot, these are necessary as it is tick season 

 

• Long sleeves - recommended as there are brambles, but not compulsory 

 

• Sensible shoes – we will be using the river so wellies are recommended in addition to 

trainers 

 

• Hat and sun cream – there are many areas of shade in the forest, however with the 

current weather, children will need a hat and sun cream as we will be out all day 

 

• Packed lunch and plenty to drink 

 
We will be leaving school around 9am and will be back at school by 3.15pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss P-H  
Willow Class 
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